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Oliver Hoban

From: Parish Clerk 
Sent: 01 July 2023 23:31
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: 4/23/2153/OF1

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Hi Oliver, 
 
I've no trace of this consultation coming in, but we had no objections in any event. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jane 
 
Jane Coltman 
 
Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
Moresby Parish Council 
 
Moresby Parish Council would like to inform you that by contacting the Parish Clerk 
at moresbyparishclerk@hotmail.comor carrying out work on behalf of Moresby Parish Council 
this may result in you providing personal information which you consent to the Parish Council 
holding. 
 
Your personal data will be kept in compliance with the new General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) Moresby Parish Council will not pass your personal data to any other 
individual or organisation. 
 
It should be noted under the Financial Regulations & Governance which Moresby Parish 
Council are bound by that some personal information is required to be minuted and available 
in the public domain. 
 
If you are concerned with any interaction with the Parish Council with regard to your personal 
details please contact the Clerk on moresbyparishclerk@hotmail.com 
 

 


